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IRS Security Alert

In our blog post today, we informed you of an alert that the IRS issued this week
regarding two recent IRS scam attempts. If you don't receive our blog post
emails, you should read the alert now by clicking HERE.

Please consider signing up for our post emails. You'll find the sign-up form in the

right-hand column of any post page.
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